
I think it is crucial that the public be informed as to what products contain palm oil.  As a 
person who is concerned with what is happening to our environment and the plight of the 
orangutan, I believe companies have a duty of care to let the public know so we can make 
informed decisions about the products we are buying. 
 
Wake up!  Let’s put concern and respect for these wonderful creatures ahead of greed for a 
change.  
 


